
Anja Richmond has been working in economic development in Wyoming since 2007, working 
for both small and large communities, and has secured grant funding for projects ranging from 
community enhancement to large business attraction.  At the Wyoming Energy Authority, she is 
the Program Director, and has been leading the hydrogen initiative.  Additionally, she serves as 
the Program Director for the Western Interstate Hydrogen Hub (WISHH), a four-state collaboration 
between Colorado, New Mexico, Utah and Wyoming which was created to secure federal funding 
through the Department of Energy’s Hydrogen Hub funding opportunity to develop a hydrogen 
economy in the region.
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